BRIAN P. KEMP
GOVERNOR
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DIRECTOR

April 25, 2024

Effingham County Board of Commissioners
601 North Laurel Street
Springfield, Georgia 31329

ATTN: Mr. Wesley Corbitt, Chairman
Dear Mr. Corbitt:

This letter is to advise you that the term of Mrs. Linda McDaniel, member of the Effingham
County Board of the Department of Family and Children Services, will expire on June 30,
2024. The law requires that the County Commission appoint a successor within 90 days
after the vacancy occurs.

Mrs. McDaniel has been an active board member and has attended local, regional and
state meetings representing our Department and the citizens of Effingham County. Itis
her desire to continue in this role.

As the position will become vacant on July 1, 2024, it is our wish that your appointment
will be received within the vacancy timeframe. The person appointed will serve a term
extending through June 30, 2029. Please send notification of the appointment to our
office.

Thank you for the support you have given to our programs. Please contact me if further
assistance is needed.

Sincerely,

Sarak Silrera

Sarah Silvera, Interim
County Director
Effingham County DFCS
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